
The Secretary of State for Ercternal Affairs ta the
Ambassador of France ta Canada.

DEPARTMENT 0F EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
Ottawa, April 3, 1969

No. EC 485

EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of April 3
eOncerning the establishment of a quarantine station for breeding cattie on the
Territory of St. Pierre and Miquelon. I have the pleasure ta inform you that
the proposais containedI in your letter are acceptable to the Government of
Canada and ta confirm that your letter and this reply, which is authentic in
Engljsh and French, shail constitute an agreement between the Governinent
Of Canada and the Governmxent of France for the establishment and operation
Of the aforesaid quarantine station. This agreement shail enter into force on the
date of this reply.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

MITCHELL SHARP

lis Excellency Pierre Siraud,
Ambassador of France,

Ottawa


